
Lone Star Spine’s Certified Experts Lead the
Way in Minimally Invasive Pain Treatments

SAN MARCOS, TX, UNITED STATES,

October 1, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ --

Lone Star Spine and Pain Institute is

proud to announce its leadership in

offering cutting-edge, minimally

invasive treatments for chronic pain.

Led by board-certified physicians, the

institute provides relief for patients

suffering from a wide range of

conditions such as arthritis, sciatica,

and back pain.

The expert team at Lone Star Spine

specializes in state-of-the-art

treatments like spinal cord stimulation,

radiofrequency ablation, and

regenerative medicine. These

procedures are designed to reduce

recovery time, allowing patients to

return to their daily activities quickly

and with minimal discomfort.

“We understand how chronic pain affects every aspect of life,” said Dr. Rahul Sarna, one of the

institute’s leading physicians. “That’s why we focus on personalized care plans that target the

root cause of pain and aim for long-term relief.”

The institute combines advanced technology with compassionate, patient-centered care. With

clinics in San Marcos and New Braunfels, Lone Star Spine serves the greater Austin area, helping

patients live pain-free lives.

The treatments are designed for individuals looking to avoid invasive surgeries. Minimally

invasive procedures offer significant benefits, including less downtime and reduced risk of

complications. Lone Star Spine’s team collaborates with specialists across different fields such as

chiropractic therapy and orthopedic surgery to provide comprehensive care.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://redefineyourpain.com/
https://redefineyourpain.com/san-marcos-pain-specialists/
https://redefineyourpain.com/new-braunfels-pain-specialists/


For more information or to schedule an appointment, visit www.redefineyourpain.com.

About Lone Star Spine and Pain Institute:

Lone Star Spine and Pain Institute is dedicated to helping patients manage and relieve chronic

pain through advanced, minimally invasive treatments. With clinics in San Marcos and New

Braunfels, Texas, their team of board-certified physicians specializes in personalized care plans

that address a variety of pain conditions. Using state-of-the-art technology, the institute focuses

on providing long-term relief while minimizing recovery time. Their compassionate approach

ensures that patients receive comprehensive care tailored to their unique needs.
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